
Washington State Genealogical Society

for outstanding efforts to provide information of genealogical value to 
researchers interested in the families of Washington State, and consistent 

support of the goals and operation of Wenatchee Area Genealogical Society.

Patty Ostendorff is a great volunteer, ever ready to help whenever and wherever 
needed to support the Wenatchee Area Genealogical Society’s mission. The most 
frequent words out of her mouth are “Yes, I can do or help with that!” Besides 
being an efficient Corresponding Secretary and member of the Society’s Board of 
Directors, she co-chaired the Society’s 40th Anniversary Celebration and 2011 
fundraiser. She functions as the Board’s liaison to the Wenatchee Valley Museum 
and Cultural Center. She has helped represent the Society at the museum's Multi­
cultural Fair and at several presentations in the community promoting the 
challenges and rewards of genealogy. Patty is a member of the Society’s Library 
Committee, and has taken on the job of scheduling the librarians. She also works 
diligently on the Society’s ongoing scrapbooking project. Patty sees the big 
picture and value genealogy can impart, and works tirelessly as a Board member 
and librarian supporting Wenatchee Area Genealogical Society activities.

Given this 8t/i day of in the year 20/2, at the annual meeting of

Washington State Genealogical Society at Port Angeles, Washington.

Sue Semenza Erickseh
President
Washington State Genealogical Society


